

From: Clanon, Paul  
Sent: 8/20/2010 11:42:41 AM  
To: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)  
Cc:  
Bcc:  
Subject: RE: Structure Report

Here we pay no money to give advice and get ignored!

**From:** Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.COM]  
**Sent:** Friday, August 20, 2010 10:35 AM  
**To:** Clanon,  
Paul  
**Subject:** RE: Structure Report

Thanks. They pay me good money to give advice and ignore me anyway. I should work in government.

**From:** Clanon, Paul  
[mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]  
**Sent:** Friday, August 20, 2010 9:31  
AM  
**To:** Cherry, Brian K  
**Subject:** RE: Structure  
Report

I let Mike know.

**From:** Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.COM]  
**Sent:** Friday, August 20, 2010 9:21 AM  
**To:** Clanon,  
Paul

**Subject:** FW: Structure Report

Paul - heads up. Now you know what I'm dealing with. Peter is planning on calling Mike to get the Structure Report ahead of time. Please let Mike know. And please save us from ourselves. I'm hopeful that Mike will reinforce your message for both of our sakes.

**From:** Clanon, Paul  
[mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]  
**Sent:** Thursday, August 19, 2010 5:05 PM  
**To:** Cherry, Brian K  
**Subject:** RE: Structure Report

Sorry, no chance of advance release of any part of the report, which I'm also not saying will be released Sept 2. For obvious reasons, there must be no hint of anything but a fully independent assessment.

**From:** Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.COM]  
**Sent:** Thursday, August 19, 2010 4:37 PM  
**To:** Clanon, Paul  
**Subject:** Structure Report

Paul - we know that the Structure Group and the Commission are working feverishly to get this report out at the September 2 meeting. In advance of that release, our people are also trying to get the press releases and fact sheets together and would like to be responsive to the press. Would it be possible to review some highlighted findings (perhaps an executive summary) a day ahead of the public release? I know this is a big ask and I don't want to put the agency in a conflict, but if we couldn't get that, could we send someone in to review it perhaps the day before? Let me know what you think.